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 August 30, 2011 
 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12123-1350 
 
Re: Case No. 11-G-0272 – Further Postponement of Proposed Tariff Revisions by  

National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation 
 

     

Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation (“Distribution” or the “Company”) submits 
the following amendment to its tariff, P.S.C. No. 8 - GAS: 
 
 Supplement No. 42 
     
 The proposed Supplement is issued as of today with an effective date of September 30, 
2011.  The tariff leaves referenced in the Supplement will be postponed to October 31, 2011. 
 
 Distribution submitted tariff revisions on May 20, 2011 proposing to modify existing 
rules applicable to energy service companies regarding the management of storage gas injection 
and withdrawal requirements.  The filing also is proposing a number of ministerial housekeeping 
changes to the Company’s tariff.  The sole purpose of this filing is to postpone the effective date 
to October 31, 2011 to comply with Staff’s request. 
 
 For questions relating to this filing, please contact the undersigned at (716) 857-7237 or 
Michael Novak at (716) 857-7884. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

       
      Randy C. Rucinski 
      Senior Attorney 
 
Attachment 

Received: 08/30/2011


